
  

 

 

   

 

                                               

Friday 13
th
 December 2019 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

 

Royal Opera House Visit Reminder 

We would like to remind you that, on the afternoon of Tuesday 17
th
 December, Year 

5 will be visiting The Royal Opera House in Covent Garden to see ‘The Lost Thing’ by 

Shaun Tan.  

 

Please remember: 

 Your child does not need a packed lunch as we will be eating at school before 

we leave.  

 All children (except those attending After School Club) must be collected from 

the foyer of The Royal Opera House promptly at 4pm. Please make sure you 

have your arrangement for this in place. Only After School Club children will be 

brought back to school by staff. No child will be released from the theatre 

without an adult.  

 To log on to ParentPay to make your £15 donation towards the ticket price.  

 If you are a parent helper who has been offered a ticket, please arrive at school 

at 12:15pm. There is a waiting list for parent helper tickets, so if there is any 

problem with you attending, please let us know as soon as possible.  

 Children will not be taking their school bags on the trip; they will remain at 

school where they can be taken home the next day.  

 

The address of the venue is: 

 

Royal Opera House 

Bow Street  

Covent Garden 

London WC2E 9DD 

 

We are very excited for this trip and know that it will be an enriching experience for 

your children.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 

 

Mrs S Stevens-Cox                                 Mrs S Giles 

 

sstevenscox@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk       sgiles@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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